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FORSYTH AND HALL COUNTY COVID-19 TEST SITES ARE CLOSED DUE TO WEATHER 

 

GAINESVILLE – District 2 Public Health and Mako Labs will close the COVID-19 test sites at Sherwood Plaza 

in Gainesville and Central Park Recreation Complex in Cumming today, May 26, 2022, due to inclement weather. 

 

The testing sites will reopen tomorrow if it is safe to do so.   
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